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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A20-046 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED: August 6, 2020  
 
SUBJECT:  2021 Budget Prep Lessons Learned Meeting Friday, August 21, 2020 
 

 
GeorgiaFIRST Financials will host the 2021 Budget Prep Lessons Learned Meeting for 
Budget Prep end users on Friday, August 21, 2020 from 10:00 – 11:00 a.m. The 
meeting will begin with a short discussion of planned fixes, then switch to a forum 
format to discuss what went well and what needs improvement for the 2022 Budget 
Prep development cycle. 
 
Users are encouraged to submit questions in advance directly to Benjamin Scott at 
benjamin.scott2@usg.edu. If users are unable to attend the meeting, the presentation 
will be available on the GeorgiaFIRST Financials website the following day. 
 
 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 
Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website. 
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